
CCFCA COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE 

 

 

07/25/18 

 

Mr. Tracy Jackson, Asst. County Manager, 

Interim Emergency Services Director 

 

Sir, 

As you are aware, Chief Mike Hill has requested a deviation from the standard dispatch 

protocol for incidents that take place on Interstate 95.  The CCFCA Communications Committee 

believes that in the best interest of public safety, Chief Hill has demonstrated adequate 

justification for this request and has uncovered a flaw in using AVL to dispatch emergency 

resources along this section of our county.  After discussing this situation with the 10-members 

of the communications committee, we agree and fully indorse the following changes to take 

place immediately: 

• For incidents that take place on I-95, disable AVL and use the pre-planned geo-proximity 

zone cards for emergency resource response. 

• The CCFCA Communications Committee recommends geo-proximity dispatching for I-95 

incidents only, at this time. 

• The committee with the assistance of the CCES Communications Manager will monitor 

this situation and may make further recommendations regarding this matter in the 

future. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter and feel free to contact Freddy Johnson, 

President of the CCFCA or myself if you have any additional questions or concerns. 

Respectfully, 

Charles L. Hodges 

Chairman, CCFCA Communications Committee 

 

C/C: Freddy Johnson 

C/C: Mike Hill 


